
August 7, 2017 
 

Town of Golden Meadow 
Board of Adjustments 

107 Jervis Drive 
Golden Meadow, LA 70357 

 
 The Board of Adjustments for the Town of Golden Meadow met on Monday, August 7, 
2017, at 6:30 P.M. at the Town Hall, 107 Jervis Drive, Golden Meadow, LA 70357 to discuss a 
building permit application for Mr. Morris Hunter, Jr. to place a mobile home at 101 Summers 
Street, Golden Meadow, LA 70357 requiring a rear yard variance from 20’ to 10’. 
 
 Those present were:   Chairman Troy Dufrene 
    Mr. Peter Pitre 
    Mr. Johnny Plaisance 
    Mr. McNeely Rome 
 
 No others were in attendance. 
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene called this meeting to order at 6:30 P.M.   
 
 Chairman Troy Dufrene provided everyone a copy of the building permit application and a 
discussion took place as to where the mobile home would be located on the property.  Upon 
completion of this discussion it was determined the mobile home would case no risks if a rear 
year variance from 20’ to 10’ were granted.  Mr. McNeely Rome presented a motion and Mr. 
Peter Pitre seconded approving the building permit application for Mr. Morris Hunter, Jr. to place 
a mobile home at 101 Summers Street, Golden Meadow, LA 70357 with a rear yard variance from 
20’ to 10’.  The Board unanimously approved the motion as presented. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Mr. Johnny Plaisance presented a motion and Mr. McNeely 
Rome seconded adjourning this meeting at 6:35 P.M.  The Board unanimously approved the 
motion as presented. 
 
 
 
 
 
        ___________________________  
        CHAIRMAN TROY DUFRENE 
    

 
 


